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For immediate release 

 
  
Wednesday 1st April, 2020 
 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 

VAT AND INCOME TAX REFUND CHEQUES WILL BE DELIVERED 

 

 
The Ministry of Finance notes the public concern over the Trinidad and Tobago Postal 
Corporation (TTPost) Public Notice indicating a suspension of certain services during 
the period 31st March to 15th April, 2020. 

The Ministry would like to assure members of the public that the Inland Revenue 
Division (IRD) is working closely with TTPost to ensure that, as with the other special 
services identified in the aforementioned Public Notice, cheques for VAT refunds of up 
to $250,000 and income tax refunds of up to $20,000 will be delivered as previously 
announced. 

- END  - 


